
  



Welcome to 
St. PAUL'S LUTHERAN CHURCH 

(03-24-2024) 
 

719 Park Avenue, Cambridge, Nebraska 69022; (308) 697-3725 
Pastor Wiese’s email: danieltwiese@gmail.com 

Church’s email: stpaulscambridge@yahoo.com; Website:  
stpaulscambridge.weebly.com 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

We are grateful that you have chosen to worship with us today as we celebrate the  
forgiving love of Jesus! We are here to serve you as you live in Christ! Please let us 

know if you have any prayer requests, would like to visit with the pastor, are  

interested in becoming a member, or have any other spiritual needs. Our pastor and  
elders are glad to serve you and can be reached at the following: 

Pastor- Daniel  Wiese: 308-991-6289; Elders- Brad Farr: 697-4240; 

Mark Haussler 655-0048; Bart  Deterding: 697-4476; 

Doug Deterding: 350-1701; Del Schoenfish: 697-4638 (Chairman); 

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Divine Worship: 9:00 a.m.  

Order of Worship: Printed Liturgy 

Hymns:  442, 444, 786, 441  
Elders: Del S. & Brad F. 

Organist: Gretchen Kubik 
Concordia Organist CD Music: Vicki Jones 

Birthday & Anniversary Greetings this week: 
(3/25) Valerie Bond; (3/30) Cayson Kulwicki 
------------------------------------------------------- 

Please pray for those in need: 
Ben Sailors - health concerns; Bill Sailors son, friend of Mark Jones 

Fred Spath - cancer; (Reba’s Uncle) 

Geoff Long  - cancer; (Lori L. brother in law) 

Jeremy Thompson - cancer; friend of Brad Farr 

Jessica Nelms - health concerns  

Joyce & Norm Trosper - medical concerns 

Julie Koza - health concerns; (Valerie’s sister) 

Kelly Spath - cancer; (Reba’s cousin) 

Russ Simmons - cancer; Brian Holtze’s cousin 

Sue Ervin – health concerns; (Holly’s sister) 

Tammy Fowlkes - breast cancer; (Tara’s cousin) 



 
AND ALL OTHERS NAMED IN OUR HEARTS 

… for our missionaries: 
Rev. Bryan & Deaconess Keah Payne & family - Tanzania 

Cody & Aurelie Mock & family, Riga, Latvia 
Rev. Dale & Suzanne Kaster, Czech Republic  
… for the family of the week BRUCE HELMS family 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Prayer requests will be kept in the bulletin for one month unless 
a special request is made in advance.  

Thank you-- Church Council 
 

 
CALENDAR 

 
March - Meals on Wheels (St. Paul’s in charge) 

Mar 24 - Palm Sunday, 9am morning worship; 10:15 S.School;  

Mar 26 - LWML Tuesday March 26 at 4:30 at the church. Bible study, business 

meeting and lunch. All women of the church are invited. 

Mar 27  - 3:45-5pm Powerhouse Kids Club;  

Mar 28 - 6pm Maundy Thursday Service 

Mar 29 - 6pm Good Friday Service 

Mar 31 - 9am morning worship; 10:15 S.School; 10:30 am;  

Apr 02 - Women’s Bible Study; Tuesday @ 5:00 pm; @ St.Paul’s 

(Unshakable: Standing on the Rock when Life Gets Hard) 

  (1st & 3rd Tuesday of each month) 

Apr 02 - Men’s Bible Study; Tuesday @ 6:30 am; @ Extreme Ag 

(1st & 3rd Tuesday of each month) 

Apr 03 - 3:45-5pm Powerhouse Kids Club;  

———————— 

St. Paul’s Mission Board offers $150 Camp Luther scholarships 

to St. Paul’s children attending camp this summer.  Let Bill 

Deterding know if you attend. 

———————— 

"The Father/Son Bowling & BBQ is on Saturday, April 13, 4 - 

7 p.m. at Tornado Alley in Arapahoe then the BBQ meal in the 

Fellowship Hall.  The theme this year is 'Courage'." 

  



————————- 

Notice: Remaining Thrivent Choice Dollars for 2023 need to be 
designated by 3-31-24. Call Thrivent at 1-800-847-4836 and 

say “Thrivent Choice” to designate your funds. If you designate 
“St. Paul’s” as the recipient and have a preference as to where 

it goes, contact Bill D. with the amount and the preference. 
————————- 

GREETING cards are available in the Narthex. Proceeds go to 

the youth attending the National Youth Gathering. 

———————— 

We are selling the refrigerator in the basement with a sealed 

bid.  The refrigerator is a Whirlpool Gold.  It is 25 cu. feet.  The 

fridge is in the basement if more information is needed.  Please 

give your sealed bid to Bill Deterding by April 7th.  If you have 

questions, reach out to a council member. 

————————- 

Also sealed bid for fridge located at Jim and Holly’s place. It 

was used in the church and the parsonage. Jim said it still 

works great! It’s a White Coronado, 31 inches wide, 59 inches 

tall. Give to Bill or put in “Silent Bid” box in Narthex. 

———————— 

 God's Men at Work will install the new sign to the brick base 

on Saturday, April 6 at 10 a.m. 

———————— 

Needed for LWML convention are adult blue jean 

pockets….leave a margin around the pocket and attach fabric 

backing when cutting. See Sheri Leising for more details.  

———————— 

Middle school and High school Youth Group (and anyone that 

wants to help!): Thursday, April 11th we will be helping Rotary 

with highway trash pickup. Please meet us at the Rotary park 

downtown (by the bowling alley) at 6pm. We will pick up trash 

and then meet at the park for pizza and treats. Thank you! 

———————— 


